
Brodylo Property- Engagement in Providence ASP to date 

Date Event I 
February 3, 2015 

Jill received email from Leslie Chisholm inquiring about Prov.idence ASP adjacent 
to her family's land. Responded within same day. r 
Jill received phone call from John Brodylo inquiring about Providence ASP. 

February 9, 2015 
I 

Mentioned he was an adjacent landowner and had issues with drainage on his 
site. Jill promised to speak with Qualico regarding drainage iksues. 

February 23, 2015 Jill received email from John Brodylo regarding drainage iss~es. 
Open House. Jill and Jennifer Duff spoke-with Jared Goldadei(Westcreek 

March 26, 2015 
Developments) and John Brodylo and agreed to set up meetjng to discuss 
inclusion of Brodylo lands in ASP. Informed Jared and John that Council must 
make the decision to change an ASP boundary. [ 

April13. 2015 
Jamal and Jill met with John Brodylo. Discussed drainage concerns and process for 

I 

including land in ASP. Shared draft Land Use Concept and ot~er information. 

May 11,2015 
Jill received phone call from Guy Buchanan stating that he was representing 
Brodylo family in the ASP and requesting meeting. I 

May 14,2015 
Jill and Jennifer Duff met with John Brodylo. Outlined process for being included 
in ASP. Shared latest draft Land Use Concept and other infor&,ation~ 
Jill and Jennifer Duff met with Robert Weston, who claimed he was representing 

June 4, 2015 
the Brodylo family with respect to the ASP. Outlined process 

1

;for being included in 
ASP as well as potential ways of moving forward (e.g. ASP amendment after 
approval, add land now, etc.) I 

June 20, 2015 
Jill sent out letter to adjacent city of Calgary and MD of Foothills residents 
informing them about the project. \ 

June 23, 2015 
Jennifer Duff met with Robert Weston, John and Reid Brodylo, and Leslie 
ChishoiiT). Discussed process for being included in ASP. I 

June 24, 2015 
Jamal and Jill met with Robert Weston, John and Reid Brodylo, and Leslie 
Chisholm. Discussed process for being included in ASP. .I 

July 7, 2015 
Jill met with Robert Weston, John Brodylo and Reid Brodylo. Shared draft Notice 
of Motion and discussed process for being included in ASP. \ 
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